Is your child starting
school September 20237

Goldington Green Academy are hosting open
mornings on Tuesday 8" November and

Tuesday 15™ November.

You will have the opportunity to have a tour of
the school and ask any questions you may have.
We would love to see you there!

Please book a time slot using the QR code or link below.

https://forms.gle/ 1xQ7NPsoVtz7tpDP9

If these dates/times do not work for you, please email
apugh@goldlngtongreenacademg.co.uk to arrange a visit.
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